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Here we are at the end of the school year.  Where did it go? 

We hope you have a lovely summer break with your children.   

This term has been full of exciting events. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We send Year Two to the Junior School with our love and best wishes 

and look forward to seeing our current Reception and Year One children,  

along with the new Reception children, in September. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
School Term Dates  2018 – 2019 

 

We hope these dates for the 2018—19 academic year will be helpful to you.  Please remember that  

holidays cannot be authorised during term time and the time missed can have a detrimental effect on a child.   

Children should attend on the following days: 

 

Autumn Term 2018 

Wednesday 5 September  2018 to  Thursday 25 October 2018 

Monday 5 November  2018  to Thursday 20 December 2018 

 

Spring Term 2019 

Monday 7 January 2019   to Friday 15 February 2019 

Monday 25 February 2019  to Friday  12 April 2019 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Monday 29 April 2019   to Friday 24 May 2019 

Monday 3 June 2019   to Friday 19 July 2019 

 

There are 5 Teacher Days 

for the academic year when 

children do not  

attend.  We have agreed 

these with the Junior School. 

 

Monday 3 September 2018 

Tuesday 4 September 2018 

Friday 26 October 2018 

Friday 21 December 2018 

Monday 22 July 2019 

Goodbye ..... 

 

Mrs Rebecca Grainger is leaving at the end of term.  She has taught here 

since 2005 and we would like to thank her for everything she has done for 

the school and wish her well for the future. 

 

Mrs Katrina Armstrong is retiring at the end of term.  For over 23 years her 

friendliness and hard work have been a tremendous contribution to the team 

and we thank her and wish her all the best in the future.  

 

Mrs Elizabeth Slater is retiring.  She has been part of the cleaning team 

here for 3 years and has worked in Birmingham schools for over 40 years.  

We wish her a very happy and well earned retirement. 
 

Holidays in term time. 

I understand why some families take holidays in term time.   

However, sometimes there is assessed work  

happening in school that cannot be done elsewhere.  When thinking about next 

year please remember that May and June are important assessment months and 

children need to be here. 


